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 The Flying Dog Foundation Awards a $2,100 Grant to MotorCity Greyhound Rescue for 
 China-to-Canada Rescue Transport 

 Piscataway, NJ:  The Flying Dog Foundation (TFDF), a 501(c)(3) registered charity in the United 
 States of America helps make profoundly positive, life-saving changes in the lives of dogs in dire 
 situations by awarding grants to partner rescue organizations. The primary focus is on, though not 
 limited to, dogs rescued from the meat trade and hunting dogs in Spain. The Foundation is an 
 all-volunteer registered charity in the USA. The Flying Dog Foundation EIN is 84-3722623. 

 In January 2021, The Flying Dog Foundation (TFDF) awarded a $2,000 grant to MotorCity Greyhound 
 Rescue. This grant will be put toward expenses for a February transport, from China to Canada, of 10 
 meat trade survivor dogs, rescued by Candy Cane Rescue and their Chinese partners. There are seven 
 greyhounds and three whippets, flying into Toronto, Canada. Due to pandemic border restrictions, all 
 will be adopted to loving homes in Canada (MotorCity is based in MI, USA, with wonderful adopters 
 and supporters in Canada). 

 Discover more about The Flying Dog Foundation here:  TheFlyingDogFoundation.org 
 Follow  The Flying Dog Foundation on Facebook. 
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